
 

 

 

 

Newsletter Friday 27th May 2022 

New Breakfast Service 

After the half term break, upon our return to school on Monday 6th June, we will be trialling the 
provision of a breakfast service for our pupils. Pupils will be able to access breakfast from 8am each 
morning in the junior building dining room, where they will be fully supervised by a member of our 
team of Teaching Assistants. Items purchased will be able to be paid for by using money placed on 
the system through ParentPay. 

Sporting Success! 

In recent weeks, our pupils have been involved in a number of extra-curricular sporting events. 
Congratulations to the young people who have excelled in such a wide variety of sports. Their 
achievements are referenced below. 

Inspire 9’s Preston schools rugby league 
tournament held at UClan last week - year 8s were 
winners 

This week was the boys Inspire 9’s rugby league 
tournaments in Blackburn - The Y7’s came 3rd and 
the Y8’s were runners up. 

Well done to the U15 boys handball team. Third 
place in the regional finals in Oldham last week and 
1st reserve for the National finals. 

The girls u15 team came 5th in their regional finals. 

Congratulations 

To the Year 7 boys football team who won the South Ribble Cup Final with a 3-1 win. That makes 
them Lancashire cup and South Ribble cup winners. 

Congratulations AGAIN to the Year 7 boys who won the Rotary 7-a side Football tournament at Fylde 
FC on Wednesday this week, the lads are currently waiting on confirmed places in the South Ribble 
League.  

Good luck to the u13 girls handball team who are through to the English schools national finals held 
at the university of Nottingham on Sunday 19th June. 

 

 

 

 



Cliffs Farm – Rock N River 

Last week saw our Year 7’s return to Cliff's Farm to study diversification in farming as part of 
the Year 7 Geography Curriculum.  
Half a day was spent exploring the farm and gathering evidence of the ways in which the 
farm has diversified.  The other half of the day was spent making use of the adventure 
facilities including ropes and lake activities.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Developments in the School Canteen 

A number of weeks, I wrote to parents and carers to provide details of the changes which were 
proposed to our catering provision. They will be implemented following our return to school after 
the half term holiday. Please see further details which are attached to this newsletter. 

Anti Bullying Ambassador Training 

10 students where chosen specifically and spent the day this week representing All Hallows, being 

trained to become anti-bullying ambassadors.  The training was delivered by The Diana Award and it 

has equipped these students with the tools and skills to enable them to effectively challenge bullying 

behaviour in school. They are currently working on a campaign so watch this space!!  

 

I wish you all a lovely half term break.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr C Horrocks 

Headteacher 


